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Congratulations to Mrs Carson’s P2 class and Mrs 

Carragher’s P3 class for completing their 5 week 

‘Beyond Bricks’ programme. The children explored 

lots of feelings such as self-awareness, motivation, 

coping, self-control and social resilience all through 

Lego play! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Article of the month 

Article 27: You have the right to food, clothing, a 

safe place to live and have your basic needs met. 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to wish all our children and families a 

wonderful day celebrating First Holy Communion. 

The children have worked so hard preparing for 

their special day. Thank you to all who helped! 

Fist Holy Communion will take place Friday 3rd May 

at 11am in Good Shepherd Church. Refreshments 

will be offered in the Parish Centre, following the 

mass. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another huge thank you to everyone who took part 

and supported our Day for Change. This year’s 

playground challenge was enjoyed by all our 

children, and they raised a massive £692 for the 

children and young people of Gaza. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

£692 

This year during Lent, 

we raised £721. All 

money raised was for 

Trocaire and the 

people of Malawi in 

Africa. Thank you to 

all our families for 

your support. 

 



 
 

 

P6 Students enjoying a recent trip to a new art 

exhibition which explored the impact of plastic 

waste on our oceans, at Queen’s University Belfast. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The P7 boys and girls have been working extremely 

hard preparing their performance of: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets will be available soon. There will be two 

performanaces taking place on Tuesday 21st and 

Wednesday 22nd May. We can’t wait to see it! 

P7 Trips: 
The P7 end of year trips will take place during the 

week beginning June 13th. 

End of Year Prizegiving: 
This year’s prizegiving will take place during the 

morning of Friday 21st June (please save this date). 

This will also be the P7’s last day of school. 

 

 

This year, each year group will choose                                     

one of 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) to 

explore every half term according to their topic. 

Our SDGs for this half-term are: 

Primary 1   

               SDG 2: Zero Hunger 

Primary 2 

               SDG 7: Affordable and Clean Energy 

Primary 3 

               SDG 14: Life Under Water 

Primary 4  

               SDG 2: Zero Hunger 

Primary 5 

              SDG 9: Industry, Innovation & Infrastructure 

Primary 6       

               SDG 6: Gender Equality 

Primary 7   

               Sustainable Cities and Communities 

 

 

School Closures in May:  

Monday 6th May (Bank Holiday) 

Monday 27th May- Friday 31st (Inclusive)  
 

 

P4 have had lots of fun in their topics this year, 

learning about Under the Ocean, WW2 an even 

learning about the eclipse of the sun.                                                                         

 


